
Dear Valued Guests, 

We are excited to announce that we have recently refurbished several of our guest rooms to 

enhance your experience at our hotel. Our newly updated rooms feature modern amenities, 

stylish decor, and increased comfort for your stay. 

The refurbishment was completed on [insert completion date], and we cannot wait for you to 

experience the fresh look and feel of these rooms. 

We appreciate your understanding and support during this process. Should you have any 

questions or require assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to our front desk. 

Thank you for choosing [Hotel Name]. We look forward to welcoming you back soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Hotel Name] 

[Contact Information] 


